
From: Office of the Vermont Attorney General
To: AGO - Public Records Requests
Subject: Public Records Request Form Form submitted on Office of the Vermont Attorney General
Date: Wednesday, July 6, 2022 2:22:15 PM

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize
and trust the sender.

Name Crystal

Last Name Alonso

Preferred
Pronoun

she/her

Organization Callahan & Fusco

Address 103 Eisenhower Parkway, Suite 400 
Roseland, New Jersey 07068 
United States

Email calonso@callahanfusco.com

Phone Number (877) 618-9770

Please describe
the records
you are
requesting and
provide as
much
specificity as
possible,
including
applicable date
ranges.

Please be advised that we have been assigned to represent and protect the interests of
FedEx Ground Package System, Inc. in a pending legal action. This action arises out
of the motor vehicle accident which occurred on June 6, 2022. The accident location
is 155 North River Street, Swanton, VT, 05488. It is our understanding that the
Vermont State Police Department responded to this accident and that officers were at
the scene on June 22, 2022. 

Under the Vermont Public Records Law, §315 et seq. and all other applicable laws, I
am requesting an opportunity to inspect or obtain copies of public records for the
entire investigative file concerning a motor vehicle accident that occurred on June
22, 2022, on 155 North River Street, Swanton, VT, 05488, including, but not limited
to, the names of all police officers present at the scene, all police reports, all
statements, photographs, video, video surveillance obtained from 155 North River
Street and all investigation materials. We will of course reimburse you for any
reasonable copying charges. 

We will treat this information as confidential and for the purposes of litigation only.
We will not disseminate this information to any third parties except in the course of
this litigation.

Please take
note of the
following
disclaimer:

1. This public records request, including any associated correspondence, will be
considered a public record in its entirety. As such, it will be made available to any
member of the public upon request.
2. Do not include any sensitive information, such as medical information, financial
account numbers, or Social Security numbers. The AGO will contact you if
additional information is required.
3. Submission of this form does not constitute receipt of it by the AGO. Your public
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records request will be considered received on the next business day following its
submission.

Agreement I agree that I have read the directions and disclaimers on this form and that the
information that I have provided is accurate to the best of my knowledge. Clicking
the Declaration below is equivalent to my electronic signature.

Declaration
(Required)

Declaration (Required)

Date
Submitted

July 6, 2022


